
It is important to ensure your child is aware of how to call for help in an emergency.  Please teach 
your child how to call triple zero ‘000’ on a telephone.

Please reinforce the following tips:

•	 Triple zero ‘000’ is the number you call if there is an emergency and you need police, fire or  
	 ambulance.

•	 You will be asked which service you require.

•	 If you don’t know where you are do not hang up as the call can be traced.

•	 Stay on the line, speak clearly and answer the questions asked by the operator so they can  
	 send the help you need.

•	 An emergency could include if there is a car crash or someone is injured and needs help or if  
	 you feel unsafe.

•	 Don’t hang up the phone until the operator has all of the information.

•	 It is free to call from any phone.

•	 If there is an emergency stay calm and call triple zero ‘000’ from a safe location.

For further road safety information visit www.police.sa.gov.au/your-safety/road-safety    
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